Anthony Spohr
50 Yates St
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Planning Services

Department of Planning and Environment
POBox 39

SYDNEYNSW 2001

To the Department of Planning and Environment,

I'would like to formally lodge my support for the MartinsCreek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 6612).

I'work for Daracon group so this decision directly affects my employment and my future job security at
Daracon. I have worked in my position for 22 years and hope to continue my employment for more

yearsto come.
Martins Creek Quarry services not only external clients but many of Daracons own projects rely on the

materials from the Quarry. Any changes to the supply change, impact the commercial viability of

projects and this has a flow on affect all the way down to the employees.
I have not made any reportable political donations.

Yoursfaithfully,

A b,

Anthony Spohr



